Republic of the Philippines
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
SEC Building, EDSA, Greenhills, Mandaluyong City, Metro Manila
Tel No. 584-5330; Fax No. 584-5608

NOTICE OF AWARD

May 31, 2016

Mr. Ciriaco L. Del Rosario
Authorized Representative
The Value Systems Phils., Inc.
3434 Ramon Magsaysay Bivd.
- Sampaloc, Manila

Tel: 716-0869

Dear Mr. Del Rosario:
We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the project Subscription to Fortinet Firewall
(FG200D and FG300C) has been awarded to your company in the amount of Two Hundred Twenty

Three Thousand One Hundred Pesos (Php 223,100).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Bids and Awards Committee finds your
price proposal as the Lowest Calculated and Responsive Bid for the said project.

Very truly yours,
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LILIA O. PINZON
OIC, ICTD

CONFORME:

By: el Rosario

Authorized Representative

Date Received:  (» ! (3 l 10



